## Memo

**To:** Mayor Gary Becker and Members of the Common Council

From: Julie Anastasio, Human Resource Coordinator, Debbie Herz-Mazius, Wellness

Coordinator and the City of Racine Wellness Committee

**Date:** 12/8/2014

**Re:** Fitness center reimbursement

In 2005 and 2006 the City of Racine paid membership fees only to the YMCA. The amount paid was approximately \$39,000. This included retirees and part time employees. In 2007, the reimbursement was changed to include all fitness centers up to a maximum of \$200 per family. The employee needed to be active, full time and carry the city health plan. The approximate amount paid was \$22,500.

Attached is a recommendation from the City of Racine Wellness Committee for a change to the fitness club reimbursement for 2008.